
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Darwin Ship Lift Project:  
Hydrographic Survey 

 

Notification 

Port Users are advised the vessel ‘Edendrach’ is conducting marine hydrographic survey in Darwin 
harbour for the Darwin Ship Lift Project, located East of East Arm Wharf 

 

Date of activity:   Starting 8th August 2024 

Time of activity: Daylight hours only 06:00 to 18:00 

Location of activity: Survey to be conducted within the below coordinates outline in the 
attached diagram.  
 

DSL1 – South west Corner  
12° 30’ 13.734 S  
130° 53’ 27.7188 E  
 
DSL 2 – North West Corner  
12° 29’ 21.6744 S  
130° 53’ 27.3408 E  
 
DSL 3 – North East Corner  
12° 29’ 21.3252 S  
130° 54’ 17.01 E  
 
DSL 4 – South East Corner  
12° 30’ 13.3848 S  
130° 54’ 17.3916 E  

 
 

 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

The vessel ‘Edendrach’  

Description of Activity: Hydrographic Survey will conduct pre-dredge surveys, interim surveys, and 
post dredging surveys for the Darwin Ship lift Project.  
 
Project footprint and survey location is shown in the diagram below.  
 
The vessel, Edendrach, uses multi-beam sounder technology and operation 
times are limited to daylight hours only.  

 

To Port Users Location Darwin Ship Lift area 

Date of issue 6 August 2024 Ref number Local NtM 2024 - 057 



      

 

 
 

Conducted by: Hall Contracting 

Communication :  Radio VHF Ch: 10 

                              Mobile  Graeme Stringfellow - 0407 812 154  
Fred Drew - 0459 591 114  

 

Additional information Hydrographic surveys will be carried out progressively throughout dredging 
operations from 06/08/24 to 30/06/25.  
 
This notice is to remain active during this period.  
 

Cancel this notice  on:   30 June 2025 

 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin 
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